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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTO N 

July 31, 1981 

Dear Gordon: 

Thank you very much for your re­
cent letter. It's good to know friends 
and colleagues throughout the country 
will lend support when our drug policy 
becom~s a reality. It's a problem we 
all face but we can make considerable 
inroads with the private sector com­
bining its efforts to support the Presi­
dent and the national program at the 
appropriate time. 

Gordon, when you visit Washi~gton, 
please stop by -and see me. I am in 
Room 424 Old Executive Office Building. 
Any suggestions you have would be grea tly 
appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Advisor 

Mr. Gordon P. Ralph 
Vice President 
Corporate Legal Counsel 
Milwaukee Insurance 
Eighth and Michigan 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201 

\ 
\ 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 31, 1981 

Dear Gordon: 

Thank you very much for your re­
cent letter. It's good to know friends 
and colleagues throughout the country 
will lend support when our drug policy 
becom~s a reality. It's a problem we 
all face but we can make considerable 
inroads with the private sector com­
bining its efforts to support the Presi­
dent and the national program at the 
appropriate time. 

Gordon, when you visit Washington, 
please stop by ·and see me. I am in 
Room 424 Old Executive Office Building. 
Any suggestions you have would be greatly 
appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Advisor 

Mr. Gordon P. Ralph 
Vice President 
Corporate Legal Counsel 
Milwaukee Insurance 
Eighth and Michigan 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201 
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GORDGr~ P. RALPH EIGHTH AND MICHIGAN 
Vice President MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 53201 
Corporate Legal Counsel 414-271 -0525 

July 20, 1981 #4312 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph. D. 
University of Mississippi 
Research Institute of Pharmaceutical Sc~ences 
School of Pharmacy 
University, MS 38677 

Dear Carlton: 

Congratulations! The new administration showed great good judg­
ment in asking the top man in the drug field to join the battle 
where he can do the most good - in Washington, D. C.! 

If I, or the National Association of Independent Insurers, can be 
of help to you at any time, please let me know. 

On word of advice. Don't get discouraged. Washington, D. C. has 
people who will frustrate you, give you the run-around, disagree 
with you, misquote you, and perhaps even ignore you. But your integ­
rity will rise above all that, and you have a lot of friends through­
out the nation that may not have had the guts or skills to tack~e 
your job, but they will support you when you need them. 

Best wishes for a large measure of exciting and happy times. 

uly yours, 

Gordon P. Ralph 
Vice President 
Corporate Legal Counsel 

GPR:dew 

MILWAUKEE MUTUAL INSURANCE COMPANY 
MILWAUKEE GUARDIAN INSURANCE , I NC . 

MILWAUKEE LIFE INSURANCE COMPANY 
M I LWAUKEE EQUITY SERVICES . I NC. 

SERVICE SINCE 1917 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 28, 1981 

Dear Mr. Randels: 

Your letter to Admiral Garrick has 
been referred to me. Since this Ad­
ministration is deeply committed to 
an attack on the drug problem, I 
have been asked to contact you for 
more information. 

I have been unable to contact you 
by phone. Please call me at----
456-7177. 

----- Sincerely, c--~-- .~;:\ 
/\_Y-~ - --
Daniel F. Leonard 
Policy Adviser for 

Drug Policy 

Mr. William Randels 
1437 Springvale Avenue 
McLean, Virginia 22101 

•::-
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 28, 1981 

Dear Dr. Reedy: 

Thank you for your letter of August 18, 
relating your most recent activities in 
the area of drug abuse. 

Concerning your specific request for up­
to-date information on publications re­
lating to marijuana and other psycho­
active drugs, as well as alcohol, I cannot 
recommend any three sources; however, r -­
believe that the American Council on 
Marijuana could give you a recommendation. 

When your travels bring you to the D.C. 
area, please stop by and visit with us. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Adviser 
for Drug Policy 

R. Graham Reedy, M.D. 
860 Cole Street 
Enumclaw, Washington 98022 
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Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 

Dear Dr . Turner, 

R. GRAHAM REEDY, M.D., P .S. 

August 18, 1981 

For the past two and half years, I have been actively involved in 
working in the area of drug abuse. We have been actively involved in 
the school system where we have had a pilot program in terms of educa­
ting both teacpers and children as to the problems of marijuana, alcohol, 
and any of the psychoactive-type qrugs. 

As a result of this, we have had a very significant impact upon our 
cormrunity, a service area of about 35,000-45,000. The information we 
have received fran many sources has been a major contribution to that 
success. 

I have obtained frequent assistance and help f~orn you with infor­
mation either in particular articles I have seen and/or programs which 
have been given by you or your group. 

Juneau, Alaska, has asked me to set up a carmunity-wide parent, 
school, and physician information program. Likewise, I have been in­
vited to speak to the Narcotics Officers Association of California in 
October , 

I am asking for the three most significant articles, journals, or 
books you feel would make a major contribution to me and my group; that 
is, the most up-to-date information as it relates to both marijuana and 
other psychoactive drugs, as well as alcohol. Please send a listing of 
the articles and/or the books or, if you have copies of these, I would 
be glad to pay for them as soon as they are received. 

Lee Dogoloff advised me to make these kinds of carmunications when 
I spoke with him in Washington, D.C. He felt those involved in this 
area needed to keep close contact with one arnother so as to keep away 
some of the "hilarity" but not to apologize for being direct and aggres­
sive in terms of trying to reduce this problem in our various cornnunities. 

I am looking forward to hearing fran you and appreciate very much 
your help in the past, in the present, and working with you in the future . 

..f,_,,+,,\ ;Tell fA t.... -,::. '-cl... "'1incerely yours, 

t'6v ~ ~ ¥ ~ 'K. ~-~~ f\ 
~ (.o>,.,< ' - V\.~ 

0~~ "~ -.v-l IA..,,_,, R, Graham Reedy, M.D. 

" It'- t\. (J>.e"' ,.,,-.l '-'~r ~ ' ~ 
\o-.A ~ '~ ~ ~w l'f\..u~, 
"-~"'~ ~"o,,.. ·\ \.e"S' uo1-t vl ,, 

860 COLE STREET ENUMCL AW, WASHINGTON 98022 TELEPHONE 206-82!5-!5!547 
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THE WHI T E HOUSE 

WASHI N GTO N 

July 31, 1981 

Dear Mr. Rinehart: 

A quick note to say thanks for 
helping direct this newcomer around 
the City of Washington. Without your 
advice, I probably would have gotten 
on the wrong bus and wound up back 
in Maryland instead of 17th and Penn­
sylvania. 

My office is Room 424 Old Execu­
tive Office Building. When you get a 
chance, drop by and visit with us. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, PhD. 
Senior Policy Advisor 

Mr. Virgil W. Rinehart 
Director 
U.S. Department of Commerce 
Maritime Administration 
Washington, D. C. 20230 

\ 
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VIRGI L W , RINEHAR T 
DIRECTOR 

oFF1cE oF-,..,a.UAN GEP cum 9rsR11c"f1sr1• 

,l,f.~ I 1'>'fC ~ f> >09.&'i'i&i 

TH E W HIT E H OUS E 

W ASHING T ON 
U .S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 

MARITIME ADMINISTRATION 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20230 
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TELEPHONE: 

(202) 377-90-Ni-

3"/?o July 31, 1981 

Dear Mr. Rinehart: 

A quick note to say thanks for 
helping direct this newcomer around 
the City of Washington. Without your 
advice, I probably would have gotten 
on the wrong bus and wound up back 
in Maryland instead of 17th and Penn­
sylvania. 

My office is Room 424 Old Execu­
tive Office Building. When you get a 
chance, d r op by and visit with us. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, PhD. 
Senior Pol i c y Advisor 

Mr. Virgil w. Rinehart 
Director 
U.S. Department of Commerce 
Maritime Administration 
Washington, D. C. 20230 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 21, 1981 

Dear Larry: 

Thanks for the brochure. I look forward 
to seeing you before long. 

Larry, keep us informed on your preven­
tion activities, and come by to visit 
with us. My home phone number is 703 
780-9120. 

Regards to all. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner 
Senior Policy Adviser 

for Drug Policy 

Honorable Larry s. Roberts 
commonwealth's Attorney 
275 West Main Street, Suite 300 
Lexington, Kentucky 40507 
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OFFICE OF COMMONWEALTH
0

S ATTORNEY 

275 WEST MAIN STREET , SUITE 300 

LEXINGTON , KENTUCKY 40507 

COM MONWEALTH
1
S ATTORNEY 

LARRY S. R O BERTS 

ASSISTANT CO MMONWEALTH'S ATTORNEYS 

KENN ETH W . S MITH 

REBECCA M . 0 V ERSTREET 

DAVID A . MAR Y E 

PATR ICK MI C HAE L M ALONE 

BE NJAMI N P . H IC KS 

Dr. Carlton E. Turner 
Senior Policy Adviser 
Drug Abuse Office 

AREA Cooe: 606 

TELEPHONE 252-357 1 

August 7, 1981 

Old Executive Office Bldg., Room 426 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Dear Carl ton: 

COMMONWEALTH
1

S DETECTIVE 

.JO S EPH A . MODICA 

Please find enclosed a copy of the drug brochure which we 
recently printed and are distributing in Lexington. We had 
50,000 copies of this printed and are placing them in all of the 
schools and churches in Fayette County. Please let me know if 
you are coming to Lexington, and don't hesitate to let me know 
if I can be involved in the national drug picture through my 
position as chairman of the National District Attorneys Drug 
Abuse Committee. 

--~-~ 
Larry s. R ~ rts 
Commonwealth's Attorney 

LSR:cb 

Enclosure 
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COMM0NWEALTH
1
S ATTORNEY 

LARRY S . ROBERTS 

ASSISTANT COMM0NWEALTH
1

5 ATTORNEYS 

KENNETH W . SMITH 

REBECCA M . OVERSTREET 

DAVID A. MARYE 

PATRICK MICHAEL MALONE 

BENJAM I N P . HICKS 

OFFICE OF COMMONWEALTH' S ATTORNEY 

275 WEST M AIN ST R EET , S UI TE 3 0 0 

LEXI NG T O N , KE NTU CKY 4 0 50 7 

A R EA COD E 606 

TELEPH O NE 252-3 5 7 1 

July 7, 1981 

COMMONWEALTH'S DETECTIVE 

.JOSEPH A . MODICA 

Dr. Carlton E. Turner 
Research Institute of 

Pharmaceutical Sciences 
University of Mississippi 
School of Pharmacy 

W)[G1i~1~ 
~ UL9 Yl&l 

University, Mississippi 38677 

Dear C. T. : R. \.P. • 
By the time this letter reaches you, I am sure you are 

going to be long gone, but CONGRATULATIONS! Please let me know 
your address in Washington. I have enclosed a copy of a letter 
that David Armstrong sent to Ed Meese on your behalf. I have 
informed David about your appointment and he is delighted. Good 
luck in your house-hunting efforts. As soon as you get settled, 
I will get you some information about the status of our Drug 
Abuse Committee with the National District Attorneys Association. 
Please give my best to Mary Anne. 

LSR: cb 

Enclosure 

~ 
Larry S. Roberts 
Commonweal th' s Attorney 
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NATIONAL DISTRICT ATTORNEYS ASSOCIATION 
666 Lake Shore Drive, Suite 1432, Chicago, Illinois 60611, Phone: (312) 944-4610 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT-ELECT 

David L. Armstrong 

Commonwealth's Attorney 

30th Judicial District 

Jefferson Hall of Justice 

Louisville, Kentucky 40202 

Phone 502: 581 -6040 

Mr. Ed Meese 
Counsel to the President 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Washington, D.C. 20500 ' 

Dear Mr. Meese: 

June 3, 1981 

It has recently come to my attention that Dr. Carlton E. 
Turner is presently being considered for the position of Drug 
Abuse Policy Adviser to President_ Reagan. With this letter, 
I would like to express my personal endorsement of Dr. Turner 
for this position and I would greatly appreciate it if yoq 
would place my letter in the file of correspondence ·which wil l 
be considere.d by President Reagan. 

Dr. Turner is an outstanding scientis~ who hai a PHD in 
Organic Chemistry. He is presently the Director of Research 
for the Institute of Pharmaceutical Sciences which is a project 
sponsored. by the National -Institute of Drug Abuse. He is 
responsible for the international study of marijuana and is 
as knowledgeable about drug abuse as any person in America. 
He is not only a highly qualified chemist, be he also possesses 
the ability to effectively .communicate with audiences ranging 
from elementary school children. to highly experienced scientists. 

. As a member of the Attorney General's Task Force on Violent 
Crime, I am acutely aware of ·President Reagan's interest in the 
drug problems of our country. I know from mutual friends of your 
great concern for this country's problem of drug abuse and the 
future impact it will have on our society and its people. I 
p e rsonally know that many prosecutors and other law enforcement 
officials throughout our country hold Dr. Turner in high esteem 
and I do not hesitate in recommending him to you as President 
Reagan's drug abuse adviser. · 

I enclose a copy of Dr~ Turner's curriculum· vitae for 
your review. 

-1-
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666 Lake Shore Drive, Suite 1432, Chicago, Illinois 60611 , Phone: (312) 944-4610 
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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT-ELECT 

David L. Armstrong 

Commonwealth's Attorney 

30th Judicial District 

Jefferson Hall of Justice 

Louisville, Kentucky 40202 

Phone 502: 581 ·6040 

Mr. Ed Meese 
June 3, 1981 
Page· -2-

With warm personal _regards, I remain 

DLA/mb · 

Enclosure 

~~ 
DAVID L. ARMSTRONG 
President-Elect 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHING T ON 

August 4, 1981 

Dear George: 

Just a quick note to respond to 
Olivia's letter to me of July 29th. 
The manuscript Th~ Marijuana · controversy 
is O.K. by me. George, to be honest 
with you, I have not · had an opportunity 
to go through the manuscript with a 
fine-tooth comb. I trust you, I know 
it's a good manuscript if you put your 
approval on it. 

Hopefully this manuscript will 
make a good paper for the ACM and will 
do a lot of good on turning the tide 
on drug abuse. 

When your travels bring you to the 
D.C. area, stop by and. visit with me. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Adviser 

George K. Russell, Ph.D. 
The American Council on Marijuana 

and Other Psychoactive Drugs, Inc. 
767 Fifth Avenue 
New York, N. Y. 10022 

·rr< ·. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 11, 1981 

Dr. George K. Russell 
RD Box 107-B 
East Chatham, N.Y. 12060 

Dear Dr. Russell: 

In accordance with the tele­
phoned request today of Ms. Faith 
Ball of the American Council on 
Marijuana, I am sending you, here­
with, the page proofs of "The 
M~rijuana Controversy" by Dr. Carl­
ton E. Turner. 

Sincerely, 

Gladys Hook 
Secretary to Dr. Turner 

P.S. In case you have not received 
it, also attached is a copy 
of a letter Dr~ Turner wrote 
to you under date of August 4th. 

Enclosures 


